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Dear Sisters, 

 I hope you had wonderful holiday(s). I know I did with Thanksgiving, Christmas 

and New Year’s. Now looking forward to Spring.  

 We are starting another year with many good things to come. I am excited to see 

some interesting things happening this next year. I want to thank all of those who sent 

the year end reports in a timely manner. Glancing through them I see all of you have 

been very busy.  

 I am also looking forward to meeting our new National President, Sister Sandra 

Millin. She has added the Missouri Department Convention to her personal calendar. 

She says she has heard many good things about last years and is looking forward to 

this one. This year the DUVCW Department Convention will be May 29-31 in 

Independence hosted by the Louisa Volker Macklind Tent #24. The Executive meeting 

being Friday night, Saturday being a full day and the Banquet that evening. You won’t 

want to miss a thing. The sisters are working very hard and I am sure you will enjoy 

what they have planned. See the Convention section for just a few things they have 

scheduled.  

 I enjoyed going to Springfield in December for Tent #22, Mary Whitney Phelps, 

20th Anniversary. It was so festive with all the holiday décor, the sisters had it well 

planned out. I don’t know how they got the weather to cooperate. It was a beautiful day.  

 Many tents have elected new officers. I am hoping to get to meet you. New 

officers bring new ideas to compliment all of us. Wishing you well and keep up the good 

work. 

  Looking forward also to the National Convention in Springfield, Illinois. It will be 

close enough that maybe Missouri will make a larger showing this year. I would love to 

hear Missouri win several Awards. Check the Members Only page for a list of them I 

know we can qualify for.   

  

 

In Fraternity, Charity and Loyalty, 

Dee Wolfe 

Department President 

   .  
 



Convention News 

 
     The Lee’s Summit Quilt Guild has offered not one but five (5) Quilts of Valor. They 

would like to donate them to one Veteran from each Tent. We would like for (the 

Veterans) to attend the Granddaughters Luncheon on May 30 so the Guild can present 

them the quilts.  

      If you have a Veteran you would like to Honor (husband, brother, friend) fill out the 

Nomination Form below. Mail them by April 1 to: Connie Studyvin, 2415 SE 6th Terr., 

Lee’s Summit, MO 64063 

___________________________________________________________ 

Nomination for Quilts of Valor Presentation 

 
Please complete the following form to have your Veteran considered to receive a Quilt of Valor 

at the Granddaughters Luncheon May 30, 2020. 

Please print. 

Veteran’s Name: _______________________________________________________________ 

Branch of Service: ______________________________________________________________ 

War Zone (if applicable): _________________________________________________________ 

DUVCW Tent Name and # _______________________________________________   ________ 

Brief description of Veteran and their service: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I will make sure that my Veteran can attend the Granddaughters Luncheon at 12:00 noon to be 

awarded their quilt. 

____________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Charms 

The charms for the bracelets will be available at the convention. Elna 

Williams, Dept. Treasurer will have them so you can add to your bracelet or 

if you are just getting started. This money is applied to Department projects 

and events. It started with “$” then “D” “U” “V” “C” “W” charms and bracelet 

available.  

 



 
Location:  Hilton Garden Inn Independence  19677 E. Jackson Drive Independence, MO, 64057  
Phone: 816-350-3000  Hotel Reservation Deadline April 29, 2020 Check In: 3:00pm  Check Out: 12:00pm 
Room Rate:  $109.00 plus tax. Please make room reservations directly with hotel by April 29, 2020 to 
insure availability. Use Code: DOUNVC     Breakfast is included in the room rate.   
************************************************************************************* 

Name:  __________________________________________________Tent #_______ 
Address:______________________________________________________________________________   
City, State, Zip Code ____________________________________________________________________  
Check your highest rank from the following: 
____ Past National President ____ National President   ____ Department Officer 
____ Past Department President ____ Department President ____ Elected Delegate      ____ duv 
____ Past Tent President ____ Tent President  ____ Non-Voter  
____ Spouse Name: __________________________________________________________________ 

Civil War Veteran 
Please Print 

Name: _____________________________________________________________________________ 
Unit: ____________________State: __________Company: __________Rank: ____________________ 
If more than one veteran please list on back of form. 
 

Granddaughter's Luncheon:  Saturday May 30, 2020 
Baked Potato and Chili Bar   
Includes Baked Potatoes, Chili, bacon, cheddar cheese, sour cream, salsa, butter, scallions and salad  
Iced Tea, Regular and Decaf Coffee and Chef selected sheet cake  #____x $18.00 = $______ 
If you need a vegetarian or diabetic meal, or have other dietary restrictions, please state below: 
___________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Memory Banquet, Saturday, May 30, 2020 
Grilled Citrus Chicken 
Petite garden salad, rolls with butter, grilled citrus chicken, rice pilaf, green beans and a homemade 
brownie drizzled with caramel sauce 
Names: _______________________________    #____X $23.00 = $_______ 
Beef Burgundy 
Petite garden salad, rolls with butter, beef tips and mushrooms in a demi-glace, mashed potatoes, and a 
homemade brownie drizzled with caramel sauce 
Names:  ______________________________    #_____X $23.00 = $_______ 
 
If you need a vegetarian or diabetic meal, or have other dietary restrictions, please state below: 
____________________________________________________________________________ 
Registration Fee       #____x $5.00 = $________ 
 
       Total Enclosed   $________ 
Make checks payable to MO DUVCW  Mail to:   Connie Studyvin, Chief of Staff 
                2415 SE 6th Terrace    Lee's Summit, MO  64063 

 

 

 

92st Missouri Department Convention 

 

May 29-30, 2020 

 

Kansas City, Missouri 

 



Executive Meeting: 

 This meeting is held on Friday evening before the convention. Its 

purpose is to discuss anything that needs the vote of members ie: By-laws, 

Standing Rules, Resolutions, etc. Please send me anything that might fall 

under these categories. Please have each Tent represented. 

 

 

  Julia Dent Grant  Tent #16 

 
 

 

 

 



Mary Whitney Phelps Tent #22 
    Mary Whitney Phelps Tent #22 celebrated it’s 20th Anniversary on December 20, 
2019 at Twin Oaks Country Club in Springfield, MO. The Tent was chartered in October 
1999. Department President Dee Wolfe was in attendance, as well as several Charter 
members. The program was given by Don Smith, portraying General Ulysses S. Grant. 
The members honored those who have passed away since 2014 with the placing of a 
white rose and ringing of a bell. The duvs lighted candles as each member called the 
name of her Union ancestor. 
   The tent currently has 105 members, including 10 duvs, one Real Daughter, and one 
Honorary Member. One of our newest members is a descendant of Mary Whitney 
Phelps, our namesake.  
   Plans are underway for an exciting year with great programs and possibly a marking. 
Submitted by: Pat Haas, President. 
 
 
          

 

L-R: Sharon Williams, PTP Kitty Crider, Treasurer Fran Black, Sr. VP Dee Dosch, President Pat 

Haas, Jr. VP Brenda Carter, Council Member Jody Clifton, and Secretary Patty Johnson. 
 

 

 

 

 



                     
          
         General Grant with 2 duvs               Marker placed at Warden's Station 

 

Josephine Garlock Morrow    Tent #23 
In December, members of Josephine Garlock Morrow Tent #23 donated shirts to the 

Veteran's Home in Mexico, Mo 

 
Sheila George (Social Worker at the Veterans Home) and  

Tent #23 member Linda Haley. 
 

Wreaths Across America was observed at Missouri Veterans Cemetery Jacksonville on 
December 14, 2019, at 11:00 a.m. 
Three members of Josephine Garlock Morrow Tent 23, Macon, attended the 
Ceremonies to honor and serve the veterans whose dedication and sacrifice have 
preserved our nation and its freedoms. 
Pictured below is Linda Haley, Mary Kitchen and Wilma Jobson.  



                        
 

 

On Thursday, December 12 members of Josephine Garlock Morrow Tent #23 met at 

the Apple Basket in Macon for their holiday lunch and election of 2020 Officers.  

 
Left to right: Sharon Hutchinson, Marianne Nelson, Sandi Swadley, Mary Kitchen, Laurel 

Seeley, Elna Williams, and Anne Freeman. 

 



Louisa Volker Macklind  Tent #24 
The Battle of Wits  

 
  The North                     Judge        Merchant       The South 
 

                  
 
Tent #24 had so much fun with a game created by Mary Celeste, Judge. The Judge asked questions 
to the North or South to gain points. For each correct answer you win a holly leaf to complete a 
wreath.  Dee Wolfe was Captain for the North. LaDonna Scott was Captain for the South. Martha 
Noland and Eadie Flickinger built the wreaths. Joyce Pollock was Quartermaster. Mary Celeste was 
Judge. 
 
New officers were installed:  
President: Connie Studyvin   Chaplain: Marty Flanagan 
Sr. Vice President: Martha Scott  Patriotic Instructor: Judy Kane 
Jr. Vice President: Beverly Karim  Secretary: Lavone Anglen 
Treasurer: Kathy Hutchinson   Registrar: Linda Widau 


